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WEDDING 

ANNIVERSARY MASS 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 17, 2012 
  11:00 A.M. 

  
Congratulations to all Kolping couples 
celebrating a significant wedding 
anniversary this year. That would be a 
celebration of 10, 20, 25, 30, 40, 50, 
55, 60, 65 or 70 years of marriage 
anytime in 2012. 
Your Kolping family would like to 
help make this year special by 
celebrating your wedding anniversary 
at the Communion Sunday Mass on 
June 17th at 11 a.m. at the Kolping 
Center.  A buffet brunch will follow. 
Please call Dianne or Harry 
Schwietering so we can include you in 
the plans for this special day.  
 

Phone: 513-353-2112  
 
 

EMAIL INFORMATION 
 

Please provide Chris Schnetzer with your email 
address so we can send timely notices to friends of 

Kolping.   You can email Chris at: 
cschnetzer@cinci.rr.com  

Or call 513-761-3713 
Your email with not be shared with those outside of 

Kolping  
Thank You 

 

 
 

 
 

Important Kolping Phone Numbers 
 

President – Trey Seibel, 513-616-4265 
V. President – Chris Schnetzer 513-761-3713 

Membership – Bev Meyer, 513-451-1212 
Sick Comm.  – Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

 
 

Sängerchor – Bill Kraeling, 513-238-9570 
Schützen Club – Jay Stupprich, 513-741-1604 

Seniors - Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 
Sports Club – Rick Hill, 513-858-1174 

Young Sub Group Presidents: 
Families – Paul Ahrnsen, 513-542-8554 

House & Grounds – Gary Brunsman, 
 513-325-5849 

 
Kolping Center 

 
Clubhouse Rentals –  

513-851-7951 then press 1 
Business Office – 513-851-7951 then press 1 

Clubhouse – 513-851-7951 then press 5 
Hall, Kitchen – 513-851-7951 then press 4 

 

NOTICE:  
 
Upon the death of a MEMBER, please call the 
President of the Kolping Society or one of the 
Bereavement Committee members.  In order that 
the membership can be aware that a MEMBER has 
died, the family of the decedent should be willing to 
place in the Death Notice that the decedent is a 
Member of the Kolping and at what time Kolping 
members should assemble for prayers. (This should 
be mutually agreed upon by the family and the 
Kolping representatives).  The Board of Trustees 
agreed that this notice should be published monthly 
so that there is no misunderstanding or confusion in 
the future.  The present members of the 
Bereavement Committee are:  Christa Olding, 
Marilee Uhlhorn, Lois Kemper or Berni Brunsman. 
 
****************************************** 
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Schuetzen Klub 

Korner 
Next Shooting Date:  Apr. 20, 2012 

Place:  Kolping Clubhouse 

Practice:  7:15    Competition:  8:00 

Targets:  Team  Gary Brunsman 

Bar:  Team Seibol 

Food:  No Food 

Tickets:   NEED TEAM 

Last Month Honors 

Practice High Individual:  Jay Stupprich   68 

Competition High Individual:  Darrell Bingham   69 

Competition High Team:  Schwietering   327 

 

No food this month, because of the Kolping Fish 

Fry. Support Kolping, come early and have a 

delicious meal. 

 

The Quokenbrugge Cup Handicapped  

Tournament is this month sign up for the 

competition individually at $5.00 or by team at 

$20.00.  Cash prize and the traveling trophy 

awarded to the victor. 

 

I have had embroidered Polo’s made with our 

new Schuetzen logo (thanks to Joe Freese), see 

them this month and place order.  $20.00 each, 

$1.00 extra for each X over XL. Joe has more 

expensive shirts available. 

 

Workers sign-up sheet for Schuetzenfest will be 

available this month. (talk to your team now and 

pick your shift). 

NEED a Team to sell raffle tickets this month. 

Check out the NEW Kolping web site.   You can 

now view information, scores and pictures 

anytime you like. Enter  

www.kolpingcincinnati.com  >click 

Groups>schuetzen club>scores link>scores. 

Thanks, Paul Anhofer 

 

Our secretary Paul Anhofer requests that teams 

review the cap sheets and recorded scores for 

accuracy each month. 

Jacob Stupprich, President    

craftmasters@zoomtown.com    513-741-1604 

 

 
FR. DAVID HILLER FUND SCHOLARSHIP 
 
 
Applications for the Father David Hiller Fund 
Scholarship are due on April 30, 2012.  These 
scholarships are for High School students 
attending a Catholic High School.  Current 
recipients are also required to fill out an 
application as well.  Applications are available 
at Kolping in the Mail room in the FDHF slot or 
email Paul.Ahrnsen@ge.com 
for an electronic copy.  Any additional 
questions please contact Paul A. 
Ahrnsen at 542-8554. 
 

 
SICK & SHUT INS 

 
Alberta Tieves  Agnes Oevermeyer 
Gene Meister  Sis Meister 
Herman Tegenkamp Ray Shively 
Walt Pieschel  Tom Resing 
Lois Kemper 
Mike & Irene Hasenfratz’s Daughter 
Bob &  Barbara Bauer’s Daughter 
Bill & Phyllis Lunnemann’s Daughter 
Martin Golden’s daughter Erin 
 
Keep these folks in your prayers and send a card or 
make a phone call, stop for a visit.  
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KOLPING SENIORS 
April 13, 2012 

11:30 a.m 
Spring is here – Come join us for LUNCH and 

Gemätlichkeit, hear about the new things 

happening at Kolpling.  Bring your friends and 

stay and play your favorite games after the 

meeting. 

Remember to bring PERSONAL itemsfor the 

homless women who come to the TAMAR 

CENTER.   This facility is run by one of our own 

members. 

In May we will again have our BABY SHOWER for 

the Pregnancy Center at Old St. Mary’s Church. 
 

VIELEN DANK – THANK YOU 

ALL!! 
 

The KING’S BALL was a great success:  the music, 

food and festivities.   Most of all the wonderful 

people who were present. Thank you all who 

helped in any way to make this evening special 

for all in attendance.  As your KING nad QUEEN 

we felt very humble to have such a great turnout 

of members and guests.  What a priviledge to be 

a member and promote the work of Fr. Kolping. 

 

Treu Kolping 

John & Christa Olding 

 

 

GERMAN-AMERICAN CITIZENS 
LEAGUE NEWS 

Dr. Don Heinrich Tolzmann, President of the 
GACL, is giving a lecture on Sunday, April 15 
at 2 pm in the German Heritage Museum. His 
topic is: "German Catholic Churches and 
Institutions in Cincinnati".   The Museum is 
located on 4764 West Fork Road, Cincinnati, 
(Monfort Heights) 45247.  For any questions 
please call Manfred Schnetzer on (513) 923-
3743 or E-mail:  moschnetzer@fuse.net 
 

CINCINNATI KOLPING LENTON 
PROJECT 

 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES 

 
SEND CHECKS MADE OUT TO 

 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES 

 
ENVELOPE ADDRESSED TO 

CATHOLIC KOLPING SOCIETY OF 
CINCINNATI 

10235 MILL ROAD 
CINCINNATI, OHIO 45231 

Attn:  PRESIDENT TREY SEIBEL OR 
TREASURER JIM SCHNIEDER 

 
**************************************************************** 

HELP! 
 

I received no help from our members.   If you know 
the members listed below please send their correct 

addresses. 
The post office has sent a note that the following 

addresses are incorrect.   If you know any of these 
people please call me with their correct address. 
Each time we receive a bulletin back with the 

wrong address it cost Kollping $.44 so please keep 
you address up to date 

 
Darrell Bingham, 1858 Bell Rd., Hamilton, O.  45013 
 
Mark Raffenberg, 7901 Nieman Dr., Cin., O.   45224 
 
Robert Sonntag, 3859 Autumn Way, Harrison, O.  45030 
 

Call Doris Wilke, 513-521-5019 or Email: 
Wilke1115@aol.com  with corrections. 

 
39th National Kolping Convention 

 
Everyone has received their information about the 

National Convention in San Francisco, Cali. 
We need a couple more volunteer delegates to 
represent the Cincinnati Kolping at the meeting 

which will be held on Saturday and Sunday.    
If you would be interested please contact our 

president, Trey Seibel, Email:  
georgetrey@fuse.net. 
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Happy Birthday to all our 
members born in April 

 
4/8 Schneider Robert 

4/1 Brunsman Bernadette 

4/1 Hoerstmann Ferd 

4/1 Bauer Robert 

4/1 Slouffman James 

4/2 Schroeder Gertrude 

4/2 Hollis John 

4/2 Bandenburg Robert 

4/2 Schmidt Brian 

4/3 Neumann Philip 

4/4 Krallman John 

4/4 Whalen Pat 

4/4 Uhlhorn Greg 

4/5 Metzger Ferd 

4/5 Buelsing William T. 

4/5 Rademacher Michael 

4/6 Meyer John H. Jr. 

4/6 Stroeer Linda 

4/6 Kalkhoff Heinz, Jr. 

4/7 Finke Daniel 

4/8 Becker William 

4/8 Vosseberg Frank 

4/9 Smith Daniel 

4/10 Bueter Joseph 

4/10 Ricke Elisabeth 

4/10 Ostendorf Clara 

4/12 Kappen Otger 

4/14 Kreutzjans George P. 

4/15 Gerdes William 

4/15 Hill Theresa 

4/16 Uhlhorn Gunther 

4/16 Viox Robert 

4/17 Merk Lin 

4/17 Trautmann Donald S. 

4/17 Von den Benken David 

4/18 Oevermeyer Agnes 

4/18 Hemme Richard 

4/18 Kaiser David 

4/19 Ahlrichs James 

4/19 Ostendorf Stephen 

4/19 Hambrick Tim 

4/19 Seibel Karolyn 

4/20 Bertke Gene 

4/20 Jester Trudy 

4/21 Fleischer Dolly 

4/21 Garland Willliam 

4/21 Dechering Rosie 

4/21 Redder Erika 

4/22 English Thomas 

4/22 Ruff Gregory 

4/24 Grohs Albert 

4/25 Dechering Martin 

4/26 Cook Raymond 

4/28 Szczepanski Maria 

4/30 Ader Gary 
 
 

DEATHS 
 

Our Sympathy to Walburga Kessling whose 
husband Werner passed away in March and also to 
his children, Monica, Veronica, Linda and Werner, 
Jr. 
 
Hans Dorn passed away in March and we extend 
our sympathy to his wife, Alla and son, Steffan, 
 
Shirley Fehrenbach’s sister Audrey Drury passed 
away this past month,   Our sympathy to Shirley. 
 
May their souls and the souls of all the faithful 
departed rest in peace. 

 
 

Fr. David OFM Fund 
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We extend our sympathy to the families who have 
lost a loved one during this past quarter and than 

those of you who have made a donation to this fund 
in their memory. 

 
Alan Schlaechter Memorial -  Harry Talkers 
 
Bernd Loepker Memorial  - Harry Talkers 
 
Werner Kessling Memorial 
Clara & George Ostendorf 
Janet & Dillip Tripathy 
Heddy Freese 
Harry Talkers 
 

The following is a synopsis of the funds 
2011 financial report 

 
Income (all sources)   $25,139.00 
Expenses including Scholarships    $14,344.00 
Vanguard Account12/31/11 Value:   $166,497.00 
(all dividends, interest & capital gains reinvested) 

Vanguard Account 12/31/10    $159,657.00 
Gain:     $6,840.00 
Checking Account 12/31/11:    $6,250.00 
 
I’ll be more than happy to answer your questions 
providing that I can.   Thank you very much for 
your continued support of this fund.  It is beginning 
to make a difference in some member’s lives since 
the scholarships are awarded to our high school 
students.  We’d love to give out more scholarships 
but financially we are not yet financially able to do 
this.   By all of us working together we will be able 
to as time goes on.    
 
Ted Tegenkamp, Treasurer 
Phone:  513-941-6439 
 
****************************************** 

 
BULLETIN ARTICLES DUE 

 
FRIDAY, MAY 4TH 

SEND TO DORIS,  Wilke1115@aol.com 
 

GENERAL MEETING IN APRIL 

 
WILL BE ON APRIL 13TH 

Since Good Friday is the first Friday of April 
 

We will be starting to serve food prior to the 
meeting next month, food will be served 

starting at 6 to 6 30 p.m. 
 

 
FINAL REMINDER FOR 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 
 

This is the final reminder to pay your 2012 
membership dues.  The annual dues are  
as follows: 
Individual Membership ………………  $42.00 
Family Membership ………………….   $63.00 
 (both spouses must be Kolping members) 
Life Membership …………………….   $25.00 
 (must be 70 years old and a member for 20 
years to qualify) 
 
Dues were to be sent in by December 31, 2011!   
Please mail in your payment to :  Catholic Kolping 
Society, c/o Bev Meyer, Membership, P.O. Box 
58083, Cincinnati, Ohio 45258.   
APRIL 30, 2012 IS THE LAST DAY FOR 
PAYMENT. 
   
After April 30th there will be a late fee of $10 per 
person in order to be reinstated.   
 
If you have any questions, call Bev Meyer at (513) 
451-1212.  Thank you. 
 
****************************************** 

HELP NEEDED 
 

Each month I have had the bulletins returned at a 
cost of $.45 each time for the following members. 

 
Douglas Rumpke, 4890 Hunt Rd., Blue Ash, O.   

45252 
If this address is wrong or you know a new address 

please call or email Doris Wilke, 513-521-5019, 
Email:   Wilke1115@aol.com 

 


